Aloha friends of Curtis Kono,

The Kono family, along with friends and colleagues of Curtis, are planning a fundraising event for Kapiolani Children's Hospital—cancer unit. During Curtis's two-year battle with cancer, he spent many nights thinking about how this disease impacted children. He shared with us he how he did not want to see children suffer the pain of cancer and he then contacted the foundation to provide an impactful donation to help children. We hope that you will join his effort to help children through their battle with cancer by donating through this **Curtis's Memorial "Nine & Wine"** golf tournament and silent auction. Together we can help Curtis realize his goal.

How can you help? (Please check the box(es) below):	
	 Play in the Curtis's Memorial "Nine & Wine" Golf Tournament—\$600/team (4-man team) Monday, February 13, 2023, at Oahu Country Club (150 Country Club Rd.) Shotgun start at 3:00pm 4-man teams; best ball scramble Nine holes then pau hana with silent auction (pupus and drinks)
	Sponsor a tee—\$500 Receive company recognition on a tee and on all printed material.
	 Donate towards the silent auction This will be added to the private collection of Curtis' wood bowls he handmade, golf course memorabilia, etc.
	 Provide prizes for the golf tournament This will be used for team prizes, closest to the hole, longest drive, etc. Team prizes will need to be by quantities of four (4)
	General monetary donationNot a golfer but want to donate? Monetary donations will be accepted.

Please contact Megan Kono at (808) 286-2658, megankono808@gmail.com or Les Tamashiro at (808) 282-3028 for donations by January 20th. We would like to thank you in advance for your friendship and support.

Mahalo,

The Kono family and friends